
From: The DHAN Academy (TDA) <tda@dhan.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 4:09 PM
To: Execu�vedirector-MSSRF <execu�vedirector@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: Paying Homage to Dr M S Swaminathan - Reg
 
Dear Mr Hariharan,

Greetings from DHAN Foundation / The DHAN Academy, 
We are deeply mourning the demise of the the father of the Green Revolution of India Dr M S
Swaminathan. Indeed, he was the Chief guest for our academy's second convocation event. 

We have convened a tearful homage at DHAN academy and made floral tribute. We have shared and
reminded his works, efforts and contribution to the growth of this nation. Needless to say, he was one of
the International faces for Indian farming system. We join with entire MSSRF team to convey our
heartfelt condolences and pray almighty to keep the noble soul at the golden feet of God. 

Om Shanthi...

With kind regards
A Gurunathan
Director 


